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I oppose SB 201. Oregon's vote-by-mail system is a model for the nation, increasing 

voter engagement and allowing voters to spend more time thinking about their 

position and researching candidates for the less-glamorous elected roles. SB 210 

would depress voter turnout, using the spectre of voter fraud to cause false concern.  


